
 

Interested in updates on Northwoods invasive species?   
Learn more at the Annual Meeting of the  

Wisconsin Headwaters Invasives Partnership 
 

WHIP ANNUAL MEETING AND OPEN HOUSE  

 9 a.m. Wednesday, March 16, 2016 

Woodruff Town Hall, Hwy 47, Wisconsin  

 

 Registration and coffee will start at 8:30am 

 Speaker presentations will include updates on Emerald Ash Borer,      
local examples of Common Reed Grass, perspectives from the timber 
industry, and audience input! 

 See a full agenda at www.whipinvasives.org  
        

Lunch (subs and soup) will be available for $5.  
To register, call Tracy at 715-369-9886, or email      

tracybeckman.lumberjack@frontier.com  

Everyone is welcome, 
and there is no cost to 

attend! 

http://www.whipinvasives.org

